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SWOSU Senior Portraits Scheduled for March 1
and 29

Senior portraits will be taken for the Graduate Record, Southwestern Oklahoma State University’s senior yearbook, on March 1and 29.
Graduates from December 2021, May 2022 and summer 2022 are eligible to have their photos taken.

Sittings will be in the Memorial Student Center from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. March 1in the East Ballroom and from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. March 29 in the
Bonny Boardroom. Both locations are on the second floor of the student center.

There is no charge for the sitting and no appointment is needed.
No formal attire is necessary; however, students should dress appropriately and avoid wearing T-shirts.

For more information, contact Dr. Loran Lewis at 580-774-3083 or loran.lewis@swosu.edu.

Academics >
Administration >
Alumni and Foundation >
Community >
Events ]
Faculty and Staff >
Miscellaneous >
Sayre >

Students 3



https://www.swosu.edu/
mailto:loran.lewis@swosu.edu
https://www.swosu.edu/news/index.php?tags=Academics
https://www.swosu.edu/news/index.php?tags=Administration
https://www.swosu.edu/news/index.php?tags=Alumni%20and%20Foundation
https://www.swosu.edu/news/index.php?tags=Community
https://www.swosu.edu/news/index.php?tags=Events
https://www.swosu.edu/news/index.php?tags=Faculty%20and%20Staff
https://www.swosu.edu/news/index.php?tags=Miscellaneous
https://www.swosu.edu/news/index.php?tags=Sayre
https://www.swosu.edu/news/index.php?tags=Students

	SWOSU Senior Portraits Scheduled for March 1 and 29
	Archive Links
	Weatherford Campus
	Sayre Remote Location
	Yukon Remote Location
	Connect to Us


